
 

 

August 4, 2017 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Dustin Hamilton PE, Director of Development Services 

CC:  Heath VonEye, City Engineer 

  Steven Peterson, Capital Projects Coordinator 

FROM: Todd Merchen, Sr. Civil Engineer 

RE:  Recommendation for Award 

  Large Asphalt Patch Project 17EN24 

 

On August 1, 2017 at 2:00 PM, three bids were received and read aloud by the City of Gillette 

Purchasing Division for the Large Asphalt Patch Project. 

 

Bids were received from S&S Builders and Simon Contractors.  Both bids are responsive with no 

errors 

 

The three bids are as follows: 

 
CONTRACTOR BID AMOUNT 

S&S Builders $175,779.90 

Simon Contractors $210,864.00 

Engineer’s Estimate $166,141.25 

 

It is recommended that Large Asphalt Patch Project be awarded to S&S Builders in the amount of 

$175,779.90. 

 

The contractor has 30 days to complete the work.  The closure for the 7th Street Patch is limited to 10 

days to complete to reduce the impact on Twin Spruce Junior High traffic. 

 


